
Refund policy for “You Were Made for More” cancellations 
 
 
 
*Refund of registration fee policy 

1. In the case of a snow cancellation of this event on February 3rd, this event will 
take place on February 17th, 2018.  

2. In the event that you are not able to attend on February 17th, you may choose to 
either donate your fee to the MDM or “gift” it to another individual. You must 
notify MDM with the name, email and contact information of your replacement 
by February 16th. If we do not have your replacement’s information by February 
16th, all fees are forfeited.  

3. No refunds will be made if participant chooses to withdraw. 
4. If for any reason the Motherless Daughters Ministry cancels this event, you will 

be given a full refund. 
 
 


